QUESTIONNAIRE - RIVERSIDE DRIVE SPEED HUMP PROPOSAL: May 31, 2001

Please fill in this questionnaire in order to have your comments considered and recorded. It is necessary
to provide your name & address. This information will be held in confidence.

NAME:

ADDRESS: - PHONE #:

The Proposed Speed Hump Plan is shown on the reverse of this page.

 Did you attend the first work session (Y or N)?
 Did you attend the second work session (Y or N)?

Note:
Some improvements to general safety are underway and are covered under existing budgets. These

include extending the limestone sidewalk to the end of the street, addition of new hydro lease lights, and
new “No Exit” signage. Extra police enforcement has also been approved by RCMP for 6 months as an
interim measure to address speeding. In order to provide a permanent solution to the problem of

speeding, we have prepared a proposal to add four speed humps for your review.

Please check one of the boxes below.

1. | support the speed hump plan as shown on the reverse of this page. I:I
2. | support the speed hump plan with the following additions I:I

3. | do not support the speed hump plan. '___J

Please complete and return (or Fax) this questionnaire to the District Hali

By: June 18, 2001 at the latest. (Attention: Ken Krueger)
District of North Vancouver, Engineering Dept Fax: 987-7185 Address: 355 W.Queens Rd. V7N 4N5

Document No: 224108
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